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Hello.  My name is Angela Pye and I am a Foundation Governor at St Mary’s.  That means that I was appointed by the church of St 

Mary’s where I am a parishioner. 

 

I am a regular visitor into school and really enjoy spending time with the children.  I have always been warmly welcomed into school 

by staff and pupils alike and think that it is a lovely environment in which to work and learn. 

 

I frequently join the school community for masses, am one of the catechists who provide Children’s Liturgy during Sunday masses 

and help to run meeting for Baptism preparation with parents and sacramental preparation (Reconciliation and First Holy 

Communion) with the children. 

 

As a retired teacher and Headteacher I still enjoy being part of a school community and St Mary’s is a very inviting and welcoming 

place to be associated with. 

 

Personally, I have four children and nine grandchildren.  Family times are hectic, wonderful and my favourite way to spend time.  On 

a more peaceful note, I enjoy holidays with my husband, knitting for my children and grandchildren and reading 

  

‘Loved and Inspired by Mary ….   

We shine and learn as a family of God’ 


